
Rules & Details for the CRDA Fun Dance on February 27, 2021 

Dear Dancers, 

We have had good participation with our Fun Dances in July and August 2020. CRDA has 
scheduled a Fun Dance on Saturday, February 27th, 2021 at 7 PM, at Rose Hill Grange in 
Commerce City featuring John Herr and Becky Evans cuing.  As you know, hosting a dance 
during COVID requires some added considerations. 
 
In order to follow the current CO State directive, we will require social distancing (6 feet 
separation) and face coverings.  (We will conform to the State health order in effect on the date 
of the dance.)  Dancing in an enclosed space makes wearing face coverings even more 
important. We may be opening doors & windows depending on the weather. Note: Cuers will 
NOT be wearing a mask while cuing. 
 
We understand that dancing with a face covering (mask) is not ideal. Still, we will require face 
coverings. In order to support safety at our dance, surfaces will be wiped down (including 
restrooms) prior to the beginning of the dance, hand sanitizer will be available, the sign-in table 
will not be manned, and a contributions basket will be provided with clean pens.  
 
Suggested contribution is $15 per couple. 
 
We are limiting the dance to 10 couples (24 dancers). This dance will be by RSVP only. If you 
are comfortable with these details and wish to attend, please RSVP to 
stevepitts@mindspring.com or call/text Steve at 303-332-1862. (An RSVP required in order to 
attend). CRDA liability waiver:  By signing in at the dance you are agreeing to the CRDA liability 
waiver (as does your partner). Please bring your own water bottle. CRDA will provide hearing 
assistance (with sanitizing wipes.) 
 
Please bear with us as we put on Fun Dances during COVID. We are always open to feedback & 
suggestions from dancers and cuers.  
 
PLEASE, if you do not feel well, or think you do not feel well, have a fever, a cold, coughing, the 
flu, feel that you have been exposed to COVID, or the bubonic plague, please STAY HOME!!  We 
look forward to seeing you when you are well! 
 
CDPHE (state) Jan. 4, 2021 Order:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZeHik4-
YQxDJqIdgFvc5yqheqIZpdVTU/view  
 
Regards, 
 
Steve & Janet Pitts 

CRDA Presidents 

stevepitts@mindspring.com 

mailto:stevepitts@mindspring.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZeHik4-YQxDJqIdgFvc5yqheqIZpdVTU/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZeHik4-YQxDJqIdgFvc5yqheqIZpdVTU/view
mailto:stevepitts@mindspring.com


jpitts@mindspring.com 

303-332-1862 text or call, Steve 

www.crda.net 

mailto:jpitts@mindspring.com

